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Comments: My family is originally from California..(40 years) we have been fishing Hot Creek for over 30 years

and have enjoyed a few fishing pack trips in this area..we have also watched the mining TV show and seen the

destruction that gold mining does to the environment..and the destruction of the natural streams...we can not

phantom that anyone is considering this..the YEARS that it would take for this area to recover we and our

grandchildren would never see them recover..I have seen such destruction with motorcycle parks in the San

Bernardino mountains..this needs serious evaluation before issuing any permits.  T 


